
Kawartha Pine Ridge District School Board 
 

SCHOOL REPORT ON THE 
ANNUAL OPERATION OF SCHOOL COUNCILS 

 
 
Name of School: Highland Heights Public School 
 
Date:   June 24, 2019   
 
Principal:  Mr. Drew Beaton 
 
School Council Chairperson: Lorraine Brown 
 
 
1. Membership: 
 
 Number of Elected Members: 3 
 

Executive Positions Filled: 3                                      
 
 Member Positions Not Filled: 0 
 (if any)                                                
 

Reason(s): 
 

 
 Number of Community Members Appointed: 2 
 
 
2. Advisory involvement was chosen in the following areas. 
 

School Council advised the need for School Spirit Wear which had not been 
available for some years. This will add to the school’s staff and students’ morale 
and cohesiveness. A teacher did enthusiastically take this on and many items were 
purchased. 

 
3. Comment briefly on the effectiveness of the operation of the School Council. 
 
 The Highland Heights School Council was a small but effective group.  The Council 

organized and ran successful fundraisers. 
 
 
4. Do accurate and complete records of the work of the School Council exist?  
 In what form? 
 

The hard copy School Council meeting minutes are located in binder at the school. 
Also, an electronic copy of these minutes is located on the school’s internal drive. 
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5. Comment on a major accomplishment of the School Council this year. 
 

The income from School Council fundraisers supported many student activities.  
These included purchasing Silver Birch and Blue Spruce Reading program books; 
supporting an outdoor kindergarten cart with supplies; supporting literacy cart 
contents and supporting students on educational trips. 

 
 
6. Comment on a major area of proposed growth in the coming year. 
 

For the coming year, School Council plans to encourage more involvement by 
parents/guardians in School Council activities. 

 
 
7. Final comment(s).                                                                                                                                           
   

School Council requested teachers to identify any parents that they thought would 
be interested in participating in School Council.  Through this personal invitation to 
such parents, there were 2 new members who will continue on School Council for 
the next school year.                                                                                                                 

 
8. Financial status of the School Council. 
 

At the final School Council meeting in May of the 2018/19 school year, it was 
reported that financial accounts had a total of $6,099.93. 
. 
  

 
Please return this report signed by the Principal and School Council Chairperson to 
your Superintendent of Education: Student Achievement by June 29th. 
 
SIGNATURES 
 
Principal:                                                       
 
School Council Chairperson: 
 
Superintendent of Education: Student Achievement:                                                                           
 
Date received by Superintendent of Education:                                                     
 


